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Exam Board: Cambridge International Examinations Collins is working with Cambridge International Examinations
towards endorsement of this title. * Set homework easily or offer extra support where needed with a clear
correspondence between the Workbook and Student Book. * Following the skills-building chapter structure of
Student Book, the Workbook provides additional practice of the fundamental reading, writing and speaking and
listening skills, covering teaching points in more depth and with more scaffolding where appropriate. *
Practice tasks for all the exam-question styles help students to build their writing stamina and fluency for
all the writing forms and purposes required by the syllabus. * The write-in format means students can review
and revisit their learning, providing a useful reference for revision. * Explanations and activities have
been designed to be used by students working individually, without teacher support, if desired.
Welcomed on publication as "brilliant, definitive, and a joy to teach from," The Norton Anthology of African
American Literature was adopted at more than 1,275 colleges and universities worldwide. Now, the new Second
Edition offers these highlights.
Courtney Crumrin is back in a new adventure that pits her against the town's most powerful warlocks and
witches, the Coven of Mystics! When the night things of Courtney's community start causing trouble, it's up
to the girl to find out why. The coven blames the hobgoblin initially but quickly turns its ire to Skarrow, a
night thing in service to the town's most reclusive witch. Uncle Aloysius doesn't believe the disturbances
are that easy to explain. His dismissal of the Coven's alleged culprit starts Courtney down a twisted path
that leads to the true mastermind behind all the horror! But does Courtney stand a chance against a being
that powerful and manipulative?
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A celebration of American history through the music that helped to shape a
nation, by Pulitzer Prize winner Jon Meacham and music superstar Tim McGraw “Jon Meacham and Tim McGraw form
an irresistible duo—connecting us to music as an unsung force in our nation's history.”—Doris Kearns Goodwin
Through all the years of strife and triumph, America has been shaped not just by our elected leaders and our
formal politics but also by our music—by the lyrics, performers, and instrumentals that have helped to carry
us through the dark days and to celebrate the bright ones. From “The Star-Spangled Banner” to “Born in the
U.S.A.,” Jon Meacham and Tim McGraw take readers on a moving and insightful journey through eras in American
history and the songs and performers that inspired us. Meacham chronicles our history, exploring the stories
behind the songs, and Tim McGraw reflects on them as an artist and performer. Their perspectives combine to
create a unique view of the role music has played in uniting and shaping a nation. Beginning with the battle
hymns of the revolution, and taking us through songs from the defining events of the Civil War, the fight for
women’s suffrage, the two world wars, the Great Depression, the civil rights movement, the Vietnam War, and
into the twenty-first century, Meacham and McGraw explore the songs that defined generations, and the
cultural and political climates that produced them. Readers will discover the power of music in the lives of
figures such as Harriet Tubman, Franklin Roosevelt, Eleanor Roosevelt, and Martin Luther King, Jr., and will
learn more about some of our most beloved musicians and performers, including Marian Anderson, Elvis Presley,
Sam Cooke, Aretha Franklin, Bob Dylan, Duke Ellington, Carole King, Bruce Springsteen, and more. Songs of
America explores both famous songs and lesser-known ones, expanding our understanding of the scope of
American music and lending deeper meaning to the historical context of such songs as “My Country, ’Tis of
Thee,” “God Bless America,” “Over There,” “We Shall Overcome,” and “Blowin’ in the Wind.” As Quincy Jones
says, Meacham and McGraw have “convened a concert in Songs of America,” one that reminds us of who we are,
where we’ve been, and what we, at our best, can be.
A guide to the collection of 15 poems from Songs of Ourselves Volume 1 set by CIE IGCSE English Literature
0486 and 0477 for examination in 2017, 2018 and 2019. Written for students by an experienced English teacher,
there is a comprehensive guide to each individual poem as well as exam hints, exam-style questions and ideas
for creative responses.
This updated resource provides full support for the Cambridge IGCSE®, IGCSE (9-1) and O Level Literature in
English syllabuses (0475 / 0992 / 2010) as well as IGCSE World Literature (0408). Analyse how Carol Ann Duffy
uses structure to convey meaning in 'Row', explore Anita Desai's first-person narratives and engage with
characters in Tennessee Williams' play The Glass Menagerie. This coursebook encourages an enjoyment of
literature while helping students write critical essays. It contains poetry, prose and drama from around the
world to appeal to international students aged 14-16. The book takes an active approach to learning and
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stresses the importance of developing informed personal responses based on close textual study. Indicative
answers to coursebook questions are in the teacher's resource and further practice is available in the
workbook.

A riveting, deeply personal account of history in the making—from the president who inspired us to believe in
the power of democracy #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • NAACP IMAGE AWARD NOMINEE • NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST
BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY THE NEW YORK TIMES BOOK REVIEW NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The Washington
Post • Jennifer Szalai, The New York Times • NPR • The Guardian • Marie Claire In the stirring, highly
anticipated first volume of his presidential memoirs, Barack Obama tells the story of his improbable odyssey
from young man searching for his identity to leader of the free world, describing in strikingly personal
detail both his political education and the landmark moments of the first term of his historic presidency—a
time of dramatic transformation and turmoil. Obama takes readers on a compelling journey from his earliest
political aspirations to the pivotal Iowa caucus victory that demonstrated the power of grassroots activism
to the watershed night of November 4, 2008, when he was elected 44th president of the United States, becoming
the first African American to hold the nation’s highest office. Reflecting on the presidency, he offers a
unique and thoughtful exploration of both the awesome reach and the limits of presidential power, as well as
singular insights into the dynamics of U.S. partisan politics and international diplomacy. Obama brings
readers inside the Oval Office and the White House Situation Room, and to Moscow, Cairo, Beijing, and points
beyond. We are privy to his thoughts as he assembles his cabinet, wrestles with a global financial crisis,
takes the measure of Vladimir Putin, overcomes seemingly insurmountable odds to secure passage of the
Affordable Care Act, clashes with generals about U.S. strategy in Afghanistan, tackles Wall Street reform,
responds to the devastating Deepwater Horizon blowout, and authorizes Operation Neptune’s Spear, which leads
to the death of Osama bin Laden. A Promised Land is extraordinarily intimate and introspective—the story of
one man’s bet with history, the faith of a community organizer tested on the world stage. Obama is candid
about the balancing act of running for office as a Black American, bearing the expectations of a generation
buoyed by messages of “hope and change,” and meeting the moral challenges of high-stakes decision-making. He
is frank about the forces that opposed him at home and abroad, open about how living in the White House
affected his wife and daughters, and unafraid to reveal self-doubt and disappointment. Yet he never wavers
from his belief that inside the great, ongoing American experiment, progress is always possible. This
beautifully written and powerful book captures Barack Obama’s conviction that democracy is not a gift from on
high but something founded on empathy and common understanding and built together, day by day.

This series contains poetry and prose anthologies composed of writers from across the English-speaking world.
Parts of Songs of Ourselves Volume 2 are set for study in Cambridge IGCSE®, O Level and Cambridge
International AS & A Level Literature in English syllabuses. Following on from the popular Songs of Ourselves
1, the anthology includes work from over 100 poets, combining famous names - such as William Blake, Emily
Dickinson and Les Murray - with lesser-known voices. This helps students to create fresh and interesting
contrasts as they explore themes that range from nature to war.
Ourselves, the fourth volume of Charlotte Mason's Classic Homeschooling Series, is a character curriculum
book written directly to children. Book I, Self-Knowledge, is for elementary school students; Book II, SelfDirection, is for older students. Self-Knowledge discusses our human desires and appetites; the "helpers" in
our minds, such as intellect, sense of beauty, imagination, and reason; the ways in which we feel and express
love for others, including sympathy, kindness, generosity, gratitude, courage, loyalty, and humilty; and
truth, justice, and integrity; and ends by encourages children to develop the habit of being useful. SelfDirection is an in-depth discussion of the conscience and virtues such as temperance, chastity, fortitude,
and prudence; the will and self-control; and the soul and its capacities, such as prayer, thanksgiving,
faith, and praise. Charlotte Mason was a late nineteenth-century British educator whose ideas were far ahead
of her time. She believed that children are born persons worthy of respect, rather than blank slates, and
that it was better to feed their growing minds with living literature and vital ideas and knowledge, rather
than dry facts and knowledge filtered and pre-digested by the teacher. Her method of education, still used by
some private schools and many homeschooling families, is gentle and flexible, especially with younger
children, and includes first-hand exposure to great and noble ideas through books in each school subject,
conveying wonder and arousing curiosity, and through reflection upon great art, music, and poetry; nature
observation as the primary means of early science teaching; use of manipulatives and real-life application to
understand mathematical concepts and learning to reason, rather than rote memorization and working endless
sums; and an emphasis on character and on cultivating and maintaining good personal habits. Schooling is
teacher-directed, not child-led, but school time should be short enough to a
Provides full support for students and teachers of the Cambridge IGCSE® Literature in English syllabus.
Songs of Ourselves: the University of Cambridge International Examinations Anthology of Poetry in English
contains work by more than 100 poets from all parts of the English speaking world.
A guide to the collection of 15 poems from Songs of Ourselves Volume 2 set by CIE IGCSE English Literature
0486 and 0477 for examination in 2019, 2020 and 2021. Written for students by an experienced English teacher,
there is a comprehensive guide to each individual poem as well as exam hints, exam-style questions and ideas
for creative responses.
Comprehensive student-friendly resources designed for teaching Cambridge International AS and A Level
Literature in English (syllabus 9695) for first examination 2016. This Coursebook is a comprehensive guide to
the study of Literature in English at AS and A Level, encouraging both the enjoyment of literature and
rigorous academic study. It provides a clear approach for any Literature studies syllabus, and is divided
into three parts: Part 1 and Part 2 covering poetry, prose and drama at AS and A Level respectively, and Part
3 covering key skills needed to succeed in assessment. It contains a range of stimulating literary material
from around the world, including poems and extracts from plays and prose fiction, selected to include
Cambridge set texts.
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This series contains poetry and prose anthologies composed of writers from across the English-speaking world.
Parts of Stories of Ourselves Volume 1 are set for study in Cambridge IGCSE®, O Level and International AS &
A Level Literature in English courses. Each short story in this collection has its own unique voice and point
of view. They may differ in form, genre, style, tone and origin, but all have been chosen because of their
wide appeal. Written in English by authors from different countries and cultures, the anthology includes
works by Charles Dickens, H.G. Wells, Virginia Woolf, Graham Greene, V.S. Naipaul, R.K Narayan, Janet Frame,
Raymond Carver, Jhumpa Lahiri, Annie Proulx and many others.
"A warm and expansive portrait of a woman’s mind that feels at once singular and universal," this collection
of essays interweaves commentary on modern life, feminism, art, and sex with the author's own experiences of
obsession, heartbreak, and vulnerability (BuzzFeed). Like a song that feels written just for you, Larissa
Pham's debut work of nonfiction captures the imagination and refuses to let go. Pop Song is a book about love
and about falling in love—with a place, or a painting, or a person—and the joy and terror inherent in the
experience of that love. Plumbing the well of culture for clues and patterns about love and loss—from Agnes
Martin's abstract paintings to James Turrell's transcendent light works, and Anne Carson's Eros the
Bittersweet to Frank Ocean's Blonde—Pham writes of her youthful attempts to find meaning in travel, sex,
drugs, and art, before sensing that she might need to turn her gaze upon herself. Pop Song is also a book
about distances, near and far. As she travels from Taos, New Mexico, to Shanghai, China and beyond, Pham
meditates on the miles we are willing to cover to get away from ourselves, or those who hurt us, and the
impossible gaps that can exist between two people sharing a bed. Pop Song is a book about all the routes by
which we might escape our own needs before finally finding a way home. There is heartache in these pages, but
Pham's electric ways of seeing create a perfectly fractured portrait of modern intimacy that is triumphant in
both its vulnerability and restlessness. "Each of the essays in this debut collection reads like a minimemoir . . . in which the author reflects on her experiences of young love, trauma, and transcendence through
discussions of art and music . . . with an intimacy that is at once tender and expansive." —New York magazine
'Carol Ann Duffy is the most humane and accessible poet of our time' Rose Tremain, Guardian This volume
contains poems chosen by Carol Ann Duffy from her first six acclaimed collections, from Standing Female Nude
(1985) to Feminine Gospels (2002), and a handful of 'other poems' collected here for the first time.
Endlessly varied and wonderfully inventive, this volume is the perfect introduction for new readers, the
essential selection for students, and a glorious sum of parts for old acquaintances.
A love letter to Brown, Queer, and Trans futures, Kay Ulanday Barrett's More Than Organs questions "whatever
wholeness means" for bodies always in transit, for the safeties and dangers they silo. These poems remix
people of color as earthbenders, replay "the choreography of loss" after the 2015 Pulse shooting, and till
joy from the cosmic sweetness of a family's culinary history. Barrett works "to build / a shelter // of /
everyone / [they] meet," from aunties to the legendary Princess Urduja to their favorite air sign. More Than
Organs tattoos grief across the knuckles of its left hand and love across the knuckles of its right, leaving
the reader physically changed by the intensity of experience, longing, strength, desire, and the need, above
all else, to survive.
A collection of political notables - the weird and wonderful alongside the famous and infamous - have
returned from beyond the grave to haunt the pages of The Politico's Book of the Dead. Harold Wilson, John
Smith, Willie Whitelaw and Lord David Sutch are here, along with the even more fabled political giants Jim
Hacker and Sir Humphrey Appleby (their obituaries provided by the creators of Yes, Minister) and Labour Prime
Minister Harry Perkins (by the man who knew him best, Chris Mullin, author of A Very British Coup). Those
judged more critically by history include Oswald Mosley, Horatio Bottomley and John Stonehouse. But the less
fabled also qualify, among them Sir Frederic Bennett, who believed that CND was a front for the KGB; Philip
Piratin, the Communist MP for Mile End elected in 1945; Gordon Reece, who persuaded Margaret Thatcher to
speak more softly; and Norah Runge, who sensationally took Rotherhithe for the Tories in 1931.
A textbook designed for students taking a course in Natural Hazards with an Australasian focus and context.
Full colour and richly supported by photographs, illustrations and maps.
An enchanting collection of the very best of Russian poetry, edited by acclaimed translator Robert Chandler
together with poets Boris Dralyuk and Irina Mashinski. In the late eighteenth and early nineteenth centuries,
poetry's pre-eminence in Russia was unchallenged, with Pushkin and his contemporaries ushering in the 'Golden
Age' of Russian literature. Prose briefly gained the high ground in the second half of the nineteenth
century, but poetry again became dominant in the 'Silver Age' (the early twentieth century), when belief in
reason and progress yielded once more to a more magical view of the world. During the Soviet era, poetry
became a dangerous, subversive activity; nevertheless, poets such as Osip Mandelstam and Anna Akhmatova
continued to defy the censors. This anthology traces Russian poetry from its Golden Age to the modern era,
including work by several great poets - Georgy Ivanov and Varlam Shalamov among them - in captivating modern
translations by Robert Chandler and others. The volume also includes a general introduction, chronology and
individual introductions to each poet. Robert Chandler is an acclaimed poet and translator. His many
translations from Russian include works by Aleksandr Pushkin, Nikolay Leskov, Vasily Grossman and Andrey
Platonov, while his anthologies of Russian Short Stories from Pushkin to Buida and Russian Magic Tales are
both published in Penguin Classics. Irina Mashinski is a bilingual poet and co-founder of the StoSvet
literary project. Her most recent collection is 2013's Ophelia i masterok [Ophelia and the Trowel]. Boris
Dralyuk is a Lecturer in Russian at the University of St Andrews and translator of many books from Russian,
including, most recently, Isaac Babel's Red Cavalry (2014).
A guide to the collection of 15 poems from Songs of Ourselves Volume 1, Part 3 set by CIE for IGCSE
examination in 2020 and 2021. Written for students by an experienced English teacher, there is a
comprehensive guide to each individual poem as well as exam hints, exam-style questions, ideas for creative
responses and a full glossary. Poets included: Angelou, Barrett Browning, Baxter, Bhatt, Dixon, Dobson,
Hayden, Heaney, Morris, Nicholson, Rich, Millay, Scott, Smith and Wordsworth.
The University of Cambridge Anthologies of Poetry and Stories.
This updated resource provides full support for the Cambridge IGCSE®, IGCSE (9-1) and O Level Literature in
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English syllabuses (0475 / 0992 / 2010) as well as IGCSE World Literature (0408). Explore texts from writers
of different countries and cultures such as Seamus Heaney, Anita Desai and Tennessee Williams. This write-in
workbook gives students a wide range of activities so they can practise interrogating poetry, prose and
drama. There is extra support in areas where students can struggle, such as drama analysis and essay writing.
With a wide range of text extracts from around the world, this workbook is ideal for international learners.
Indicative answers to the workbook questions are in the teacher's resource.
This sequel to the popular I Ching Wisdom Volume One contains more of Wu Wei’s profound sayings drawn from
the I Ching’s deepest wisdom. Wu Wei has added his enlightened comments to these sayings to help us apply the
practical, timeless wisdom of the I Ching to our lives. The wisdom of the I Ching reveals the universal laws
that govern us all, and I Ching Wisdom shows us how to live in harmony with those laws to live a life of
peace, love, happiness, prosperity, and success. The I Ching’s invaluable insights, says Wu Wei, help us
steer a safer, clearer course through the uncharted journey of our lives, teach us to recognize and avoid the
pitfalls that beset the path of the unenlightened, and show us how to “soar to the heights of success and
good fortune." Each saying is accompanied by a delightful Chinese ink drawing done in the Zen style by the
author.
A Study Guide for the New Edexcel IGCSE Anthology Poetry for the English Literature Exam: A line by line
analysis of all the Poems with Exam tips for success. A Guide to mastering the new Edexcel IGCSE Anthology
poems for first examination 2017, with line by line analysis of all the poems, helpful hints on how to
compare the poems in the exam. This book is a one stop shop with all you need to know to succeed in the IGCSE
English Literature exam. The book itself is designed to fit within a student's study folder. It is ideal for
students to work between the anthology and the study notes, giving them everything they need to prepare for
the exams.
David Constantine's second book shows a remarkable development in the range and power of his poetry. After
establishing his reputation with the quiet but resonant poems of A Brightness to Cast Shadows (1980),
Constantine has gone on to achieve a classical mastery of form and to further develop a highly individual
voice, which now has an almost visionary edge. In the poems and related Greek translations of Watching for
Dolphins David Constantine recreates a complete imaginative world. Mythical an biblical figures - Christ,
Lazarus, Aphrodite and Persephone - appear as opposing forces of Christian compassion and classical
excellence. Contrasts and contradictions are at the heart of Constantine's poetic world. The possibility of
personal happiness is insisted upon: any wider optimism would be out of place.
Songs of Ourselves Volume 2: A Study Guide on 14 set poems for 2016-2018 (The Clod and the Pebble Series) 77
IGCSE Exam Style Questions Inside 14 Model Responses: One response on each poem This Study Guide caters to
the students of IGCSE Literature (0486) preparing for Paper 1 (Poetry Component on Songs of Ourselves Volume
2, Part 1) There are two particular uses of this study guide. First, this Study Guide aims to help the
students and teachers to familiarise with possible IGCSE Exam Style Question Stems on 14 Set Poems. A total
of 77 questions carefully phrased in this book help students to practise on possible question stems that may
appear in IGCSE Board Examination. Teachers can use these questions in school examinations to familiarise the
pupils with IGCSE exam wording and phrasing of the questions. Second, the book provides 14 Model Responses;
one response on each poem. Studying these 14 essays enables the students to learn the main ideas in each poem
and certain stylistic techniques used by the poets. These essays are also written following PETER/PEEP/PQC
structure that is practised and most suggested in schools. In fact, these essays can be considered as samples
to develop students own style of essay writing skills; varying the ideas and views based on the question
stems asked in IGCSE Board Examination. Helps you understand poems and develop your own perspectives and
views Helps to get familiar of possible IGCSE question stems Helps you to learn writing essays in
PETER/PQC/PEEP structure
This series contains poetry and prose anthologies composed of writers from across the English-speaking world.
Parts of Songs of Ourselves Volume 1 are set for study in Cambridge IGCSE®, O Level and Cambridge
International AS & A Level Literature in English syllabuses. The anthology includes work from over 100 poets,
combining famous names - such as William Wordsworth, Maya Angelou and Seamus Heaney - with lesser-known
voices. This helps students create fresh and interesting contrasts as they explore themes that range from
love to death.
This series contains poetry and prose anthologies composed of writers from across the English-speaking world.
Stories of Ourselves Volume 2 is a set text for Cambridge IGCSE®, O Level and International AS & A Level
Literature in English courses. The anthology contains short stories written in English by authors from many
different countries and cultures, including Charles Dickens, Virginia Woolf, Christina Rossetti, Janet Frame,
Jhumpa Lahiri, Romesh Gunesekera, Segun Afolabi, Margaret Atwood and many others. Classic writers appear
alongside new voices from around the world in a stimulating collection with broad appeal.

A delightful offering from classroom teacher and storyteller Susan Milligan and jazz singer and music teacher
Louise Rogers, the Jazzy Fairy Tales Resource Guide and CD is designed to bring jazz music into your
classroom. The activities provided in the manual may be used as a supplement to an existing program or to
provide a ready-made, easy-to-use, all-encompassing music curriculum. The Appendix includes music theory
terms, jazz terminology, standard blues form, and notation (melody with chords) for most of the themes and
songs. It is user-friendly and requires no previous musical knowledge.
These Collections Of The Official Past Papers Of The Gce O Level Examinations From The University Of
Cambridge International Examinations Has Been Developed For Students Of Gce O Level. These Books Will Act As
Tools For Preparation And Revision For Students. These Books Have An Edited Answer Guide For Each Paper Based
On The Marks Scheme Written By Cie Principal
The author of Under the Tuscan Sun shares her passion for poetry in an intriguing handbook that takes readers
inside the art of reading and writing poems, discussing basic terminology and writing techniques that range
from texture and sound to rhyme and repetition, accompanied by a thought-provoking selection of poems that
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demonstrate the art of poetry. Original. 25,000 first printing.

Bestselling author Sherman Alexie tells the story of Junior, a budding cartoonist growing up on the Spokane
Indian Reservation. Determined to take his future into his own hands, Junior leaves his troubled school on
the rez to attend an all-white farm town high school where the only other Indian is the school mascot.
Heartbreaking, funny, and beautifully written, The Absolutely True Diary of a Part-Time Indian, which is
based on the author's own experiences, coupled with poignant drawings by Ellen Forney that reflect the
character's art, chronicles the contemporary adolescence of one Native American boy as he attempts to break
away from the life he was destined to live. With a forward by Markus Zusak, interviews with Sherman Alexie
and Ellen Forney, and four-color interior art throughout, this edition is perfect for fans and collectors
alike.
Billions of American tax dollars go into a vast array of programs targeting various social issues: the opioid
epidemic, criminal violence, chronic unemployment, and so on. Yet the problems persist and even grow. Howard
Husock argues that we have lost sight of a more powerful strategy—a preventive strategy, based on positive
social norms. In the past, individuals and institutions of civil society actively promoted what may be called
“bourgeois norms,” to nurture healthy habits so that social problems wouldn’t emerge in the first place. It
was a formative effort. Today, a massive social service state instead takes a reformative approach to
problems that have already become vexing. It offers counseling along with material support, but struggling
communities have been more harmed than helped by government’s embrace. And social service agencies have a
vested interest in the continuance of problems. Government can provide a financial safety net for citizens,
but it cannot effectively create or promote healthy norms. Nor should it try. That formative work is best
done by civil society. This book focuses on six key figures in the history of social welfare to illuminate
how a norm-promoting culture was built, then lost, and how it can be revived. We read about Charles Loring
Brace, founder of the Children’s Aid Society; Jane Addams, founder of Hull House; Mary Richmond, a social
work pioneer; Grace Abbott of the federal Children’s Bureau; Wilbur Cohen of the Department of Health,
Education and Welfare; and Geoffrey Canada, founder of the Harlem Children’s Zone—a model for bringing real
benefit to a poor community through positive social norms. We need more like it.
Twenty-year-old college undergraduate Lyra is once again thrown together with Malcom Polstead, now a
professor, after Lyra and her daemon, Pantalaimon, receive secrets from a dying man about a daemon-haunted
city and the origins of Dust.
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